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Good afternoon,
 
Just to keep you updated; Gerald Eve along with our Client, the NEC, are progressing with
reaching a Statement of Common Ground. We are expecting to receive a revised update shortly,
along with Heads of Terms.  We are hoping to reach a finalised position later this month.
 
Kind regards
 
Naomi
 

Naomi Bolt​

Associate
Tel. 02034863672

NBolt@geraldeve.com
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Please consider the environment before printing this email – we are ISO 14001 certified.

Gerald Eve LLP is a limited liability partnership registered in England and Wales (registered number OC339470) and is
regulated by RICS. The term partner is used to refer to a member of Gerald Eve LLP or an employee or consultant with
equivalent standing and qualifications. A list of members and non-members who are designated as partners is open to
inspection at our registered office 72 Welbeck Street London W1G 0AY and on our website.

Disclaimer: This internet email is intended solely for the addressee. It may contain confidential or privileged
information. If you have received it in error, please notify us immediately by telephone and delete the message. If you
are not the intended recipient you must not copy, distribute, disclose, take any action or rely on it or any attachment in
any way. The contents of this email may contain software viruses which could damage your own computer system.
Whilst this email message has been swept by Symantec for the presence of computer viruses and Gerald Eve LLP has
taken all reasonable steps to ensure this email message is virus free, Gerald Eve LLP cannot accept any responsibility
for any damage you may sustain as a result of software viruses and you should conduct your own virus checks.
Security warning: please note that this email has been created in the knowledge that internet email is not a 100%
secure communications medium. We advise that you understand and observe this lack of security when emailing us.
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